
 

 

SEMOpx Info – 24 June 2020 

ETS 3.4.4 Go-Live Postponement  

 

Important information 

 The go-live date of ETS version3.4.4 is postponed, new go-live date to be 

announced at a later stage 

 

Dear SEMOpx Member, 

Following the SEMOpx Info sent on 16 June 2020, announcing the upcoming go-live of the new 

ETS 3.4.4 version, we would like to inform you that  the go-live initially planned on 30 June 

2020, is postponed until further notice. During the deployment phase, we received 

feedback about an issue to connect to ETS in simulation environment for several members. 

After extensive investigations we found out that several members have internal security 

protocols that interfere with the new ETS security check which was implemented within this 

release to comply with the current best security practices and standards.  

Consequently we have taken the decision to postpone the go-live. We are currently working 

with our service provider and concerned members to find the best solution. We will 

communicate a new go-live date as soon as possible.   

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you require any further information. 

Yours faithfully, 

The SEMOpx Team  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


